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ATTORNEY GRANT KILLORAN PUBLISHED BY
THE ASSOCIATION OF CORPORATE COUNSEL

Attorney Grant Killoran recently published an article for the Association of Corporate
Counsel’s (ACC) resource library. Headquartered in Washington, D.C., the ACC is a global
legal association serving the needs of in-house legal counsel around the world.

The article, entitled “Ten Considerations Regarding State Government Public Health Powers
to Mandate COVID-19 Protective Measures and Vaccination in the United States,” discusses
the existing public health law framework in the United States and summarizes recent
decisions by the United States Supreme Court arising from cases challenging public health
measures to combat the COVID-19 pandemic.

Read the full article here.
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